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Coronavirus Pandemic 
 
 
Government lockdown restrictions come into force from Thursday 5th November.  In line 
with these rules, the following measures will be compulsory on the Abbeys’ site from the 
same date: 
 

 School gates will open at the later time of 8.30 a.m. and be manned by a member of 
staff.   
 

 One person only per household to drop off and collect children.  Where possible, 
children can be dropped at the gate and go straight to their line. 
  

 Face coverings must be worn on the school site.  If you have proof of exemption, use 
the front entrance to school, not the playground. 
 

 If you or your child have additional needs, use the front entrance to school. 
 

 Contact with teachers must be made through the School Office, either to share 
information or request a callback, not on the playground or at the classroom door. 

 
 
These measures will remain in place at least until we break up for the Christmas holiday on 
Friday 18th December.  Please remember and respect the rules, to help keep our families 
and school staff safe. 
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